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To Whom It May Concern:

I am emailing to let you know my concerns about the possible OHV closing in the Primm Valley area of Nevada. This area has
been the source of fun and enjoyment to countless families who visit the area each year to enjoy the marked trails with their OHV
vehicles. I visit the area 4-5 years when there are organized desert races in the area. This is me and my families passion, and each
time we come we put money into the local area economy (which includes Primm, Jean, and Las Vegas). If these areas were to
close to the public, it would take away something that we all love. I urge you to reconsider the area and leave it open to the
public. Thank you.



